Beydler, Van

To: Stockman, Tina
Subject: Memo 2020-12 Temporary Suspension of Grazing School Requirement

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 7:25 AM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>; DNR.Soil and Water
Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: RE: Memo 2020-12 Temporary Suspension of Grazing School Requirement

Good morning. Below is the link to Memo 2020-12 related to the commission action on April
17,

https://mosoilandwater.land/sites/mosoilandwater/files/2020-04-22-memo-temporary-suspension-of-grazing-school-
requirement.pdf

Thank you!
Soil and Water Conservation Program
We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural

Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer
Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




